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Welcome to our Newsletter

Happy New Year to all our residents, relatives and friends! We appreciate all your
support and we look forward to a wonderful year ahead. We welcome the year 2024
with our continued commitment to providing exceptional care and support to our
residents. 

We would like to give a special mention to our dedicated staff who have worked
tirelessly over the festive period. A big thank you to all our team for making this
Christmas and New Year so magical and enjoyable for all in our care.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates,
please let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 
 

Best wishes,

Victor Dewson
Care Home Manager

Christmas Concert

Music is the spice of life and we love to have live music and singing. The wonderful
Clydebank Male Voice Choir got us involved by singing our favourite songs at their
Christmas concert! Another great afternoon of entertainment.

Carol Singing

The local Lennoxtown Primary School choir visited our residents. The residents
loved watching or singing along with the children as they sang Christmas carols.
They were excellent and the residents enjoyed chatting with them afterwards. We
love having visits from the younger generations.

Party Time

Of course, Christmas would not be the same without fabulous Christmas parties, we
were invited to the Glazert Country House Hotel Pensioners Christmas party and the
Kirky Miners Christmas party! Residents and staff enjoyed singing along, dancing
and jiving to the good music, enjoying refreshments, food and lots of colourful
decorations.

Men's Christmas Lunch

Our gentlemen went out to visit a local pub for a drink and a Christmas Lunch. They
said it was great to get out and about and spend time together enjoying the
Christmas atmosphere in our local community. Cheers!

Outdoor Christmas Market

A huge thank you to everyone who came along to our Outdoor Christmas Market.
Thank you also to everyone who very kindly donated prizes for our tombola and
raffle! It was fantastic to see such wonderful support for this event. A fantastic £2400
was raised and has gone towards the residents’ social fund.

Employee of the Month

Congratulations to Samantha Smith for being the Employee of the Month! Samantha
is being recognised for her hard work and dedication to the home. Thank you
Samantha for all that you do for the home, residents and staff. 

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Springvale Care Home Facebook Page as we have
lots of photos and information being shared often.

Leave A Review 

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the links below:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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